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Revision 7
 

 

To:  Floor & Décor 

  General Contractor 

CC:    Becky Grimes 

From:  Bill Hofius - ADG 

Project:  Floor & Décor – North Portland, OR  

Rev. Date: May 7, 2021  

ADG Project #:  2020.0302.00 

Revision #: 7 

Store #:  254 

Subject: Letter/Narrative of Changes  

 
 
 
These changes and items refer to drawing set dated 06/03/2020 and are issued as Revision 7 
dated 5/7/2021.  
 
 
DRAWINGS 
 
 
GENERAL: 

Sheet G000 Cover Sheet 
1. Drawing Index - Revised to include Revision 7. 

 

 

RAMMED AGGREGATE PIERS:  (Provider/Contract change) 

1. Deleted from the drawing set rammed aggregate pier system drawings 
GP1.0 & GP2.0 by “Geopiers”. 

2. Added to the drawing set rammed aggregate pier system drawings KN1.0, 
KN2.0, KN2.1, KN3.0, KN3.1, KN3.2, KN3.3, KN3.4., KN3.5, KN3.6 and KN4.0 
by Keller. 

 



 

Terracon Consultants, Inc     700 NE 55 t h  Avenue   Portland, Oregon 97213 

P  [503] 659 3281     F  [503] 659 1287     terracon.com 

 

May 19, 2021  

 

Centerpoint Integrated Solutions 

355 Union Boulevard, Suite 301 

Lakewood, Colorado 80228 

 

Attn: Mr. Brad Lauth  

 

Re: Geotechnical Plan Review – Revised Ground Improvement Design 

 Proposed Floor & Décor Development 

 11919 North Jantzen Drive 

Portland, Oregon 

 Terracon Project No. 82195069 

 

Dear Mr. Lauth: 

 

The purpose of this letter is to summarize our review of the Stone Column Ground Improvement 

Design with respect to the incorporation of our geotechnical engineering recommendations. 

Terracon prepared a Geotechnical Engineering Report, dated May 26, 2020. 

 

Terracon was provided a copy of the ground improvement plans and calculations for review. The 

following documents were reviewed: 

 

• Stone Column – Ground Improvement Design Submittal Rev A.1, prepared by Keller 

North America, dated April 26, 2021. 

 

Based on review of the above-mentioned documents, it is our opinion that the Ground 

Improvement Plans we reviewed conform to the recommendations in the geotechnical report, 

referenced above. We trust that this letter meets OSSC 107.2 (per the City of Portland comments) 

and your needs at this time. Please contact us if you have any additional comments or questions 

 

Sincerely, 

Terracon Consultants, Inc. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Brice Plouse, PE     Kristopher T. Hauck, PE 

Geotechnical Department Manager   Principal | Office Manager 
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